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How is your Lent going? Are you sailing right along or does
sticking to your goals seem difficult?
 
My kids created a Lenten prayer chain (with ideas for prayers,
fasting or almsgiving written on each slip of paper). On the
first day it quickly became a battle over who would get to
take off the link and a debate on how to do it the “right” way.
When I explained to them that the activity doesn’t have to be
done perfectly and that it could look differently each day, I
realized I need that same mindset in my own Lenten
commitments. I  can still have a fruitful Lent even if I  do it
less than perfectly, and I can live this Lenten season with
patience and grace. 

We will have many opportunities to journey through Lent
together as a group with more service projects for Tweens
and Teens and children’s Stations of the Cross. We also have
a fun feast day to look forward to this month, and members
of our community are putting together a dinner in St.
Joseph’s honor. Can’t wait to see you there!

- Janae Spencer
Newsletter Editor

Welcome CFAC Families

NEWSLETTER

Welcome CFAC Families

Reflecting on Last Month  

+ Upcoming Events

2024 Spring

Programming

Around the Diocese

I n  t h i s  I s s u e :

Book Sale + Craft Fair



M a r c h  2 0 2 4 I s s u e  7

2

Upcoming CFAC Events

Tween + Teen Service Projects- In a spirit of camaraderie and good old-fashioned manual labor,

our tween and teen members will join forces to assist with projects such as raking and cleaning

out trails at Elijah's retreat. Elijah’s Retreat holds a special place as a haven for families

navigating autism, offering a safe space for camping, horseback riding, and outdoor time

together. Tweens and teens will also have another service project opportunity later in the month

to assemble hygiene bags. The bags assembled in past months were greatly appreciated by the

recipients. 

Tyler State Park- Join us for a fun filled morning with Ranger Sanders as he leads our group on a

guided exploration of Tyler State Park, and we enjoy the great outdoors.

St. Joseph Feast Day Dinner– We are switching up our regularly scheduled Tuesday Mass in order

to celebrate the St Joseph Feast. There will be Mass and dinner to follow. Be sure to wear RED in

his honor and get ready to eat with your hands!

Children’s Stations of the Cross-  Join us on Good Friday as we prayerfully participate in the

story of Jesus' Passion.  While the reflections are geared towards elementary students, we look

forward to our older students’ active participation in reading the scripture passages and leading

the prayers.

Members can view more details, RSVP for events, and see the full calendar in the member portal. 

Reflecting on Last Month
Last month we shared family fun at the St. Valentine's Day and Mardi Gras
Dinner Potluck, enjoyed a relaxed Mom's Lunch, and explored the Oil
Museum in Kilgore on a field trip. We’re grateful for the shared moments in
our community and looking forward to all we have planned in March.
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The new programming year is around the corner
H e l p  u s  m a k e  t h i s  t h e  b e s t  y e a r  y e t  f o r  o u r  C F A C  f a m i l i e s !      

H o w  c a n  y o u  h e l p ?

P r o g r a m  S u r v e y  S p r i n g  2 0 2 4 -  p l e a s e  f i l l  o u t  t h i s  s u r v e y  b y  t h e  e n d  o f  M a r c h !1 .

                                                  R e m e m b e r -

C F A C ' s  m i s s i o n  i s  t o  p r o v i d e  s u p p o r t  a n d  c o m m u n i t y  t o  C a t h o l i c  h o m e s c h o o l i n g  f a m i l i e s
a n d  t h o s e  c o n s i d e r i n g  t h e  v o c a t i o n  o f  h o m e s c h o o l i n g .  W e  c a n n o t  d o  t h i s  w i t h o u t  y o u r
i n p u t  a n d  s u p p o r t ;  y o u r  f e e d b a c k  i s  v i t a l !

Signal Group
W e  n o w  h a v e  a  S i g n a l  g r o u p  f o r  l a s t - m i n u t e  p a r k  m e e t u p s ,  m a s s e s ,
r e m i n d e r s ,  p r a y e r  r e q u e s t s ,  a n d  r e c o m m e n d a t i o n s .  I t  i s  n o t
r e q u i r e d ,  b u t  i s  a  c o n v e n i e n t  o p t i o n  f o r  f a m i l i e s  w h o  d o  n o t  l o g
i n t o  e m a i l  o r  t h e  p o r t a l  r e g u l a r l y .

O u r  p r i m a r y  m e t h o d  o f  c o m m u n i c a t i o n  w i l l  r e m a i n  o u r  w e b s i t e
p o r t a l  (  w w w . c a t h o l i c f a m i l y a d v e n t u r e c l u b . c o m  ) .  T h e  p o r t a l  i s  t h e
B E S T  s o u r c e  f o r  u p d a t e s ,  i n c l u d i n g  u p c o m i n g  e v e n t s ,  s a l e s ,  a n d
s i m i l a r  f u n  o p p o r t u n i t i e s .  F o r  h e l p  a c c e s s i n g  t h e  p o r t a l ,  c o n t a c t
C h e l s e a  a t  c h e l s e a . l o c k m a n @ g m a i l . c o m

 2 .  A t t e n d  t h e  M o m ’ s  P l a n n i n g  R e t r e a t  A P R I L  1 3 .

W e  a r e  a  c o m m u n i t y !

 Y O U  a r e  w h a t  m a k e s  i t  p o s s i b l e  f o r  o u r  c o m m u n i t y  t o  g r o w  a n d  s u p p o r t  o n e  a n o t h e r  i n
o u r  v o c a t i o n  a s  C a t h o l i c  H o m e s c h o o l i n g  f a m i l i e s .

P l e a s e  j o i n  t o g e t h e r  f o r  a  d a y  o f  c a m a r a d e r i e ,  p r a y e r ,  a n d  p l a n n i n g  s o  t h a t  w e  c a n
b e n e f i t  f r o m  Y O U .  

T h i s  e v e n t  i s  o p e n  t o  a l l  C F A C  f a m i l i e s  a n d  i s  s u r e  t o  b e  a  r e l a x i n g  g e t a w a y  f o r  o u r
m a m a s  w h o  o f t e n  b e a r  t h e  b r u n t  o f  t h e  p l a n n i n g -  w e  c a n  a t  l e a s t  m a k e  i t  f u n .

P l e a s e  m a k e  e v e r y  e f f o r t  t o  a t t e n d -  w e  w i l l  t a k e  c a r e  o f  t h e  r e s t ,  i n c l u d i n g  t r e a t i n g  y o u
t o  b r e a k f a s t  a n d  l u n c h !  M o r e  i n f o r m a t i o n  a n d  r e g i s t r a t i o n  f o u n d  h e r e .  

https://www.catholicfamilyadventureclub.com/programsurvey
http://www.catholicfamilyadventureclub.com/
mailto:chelsea.lockman@gmail.com
https://www.catholicfamilyadventureclub.com/3866/events/events_view?public=0&eventid=3516595
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Craft Fair 

Special thanks to the Craft Fair Committee: Kristina Christian, Rubi Garcia, Jennifer Pacheco,
Vanessa Jones, Janae Spencer, Brynn Turner, & Cheyenne Mojica



M a r c h  2 0 2 4 I s s u e  7

5

Book Sale

Special thanks to the Used Book Sale Committee: Christina Squires,  
Vanessa Jones, Janae Spencer, Brynn Turner, & Cheyenne Mojica
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Around the Diocese


